
 
o:\general\community issues\land use & development\1066 market\1066 market street intent to 
withdraw appeal.docx 

T E N D E R L O I N  

N E I G H B O R H O O D  

D E V E L O P M E N T  

C O R P O R A T I O N  

 

20 1  E D D Y  S T R E E T  

S A N  F R A N C I S C O  

C A  94 10 2  

 

P H :  41 5 . 7 7 6 . 2 15 1  

F A X :  4 1 5 . 7 76 . 39 52  

I N F O @T N D C . O R G  

W W W . T N D C . O R G  

 

June 23, 2016 
 
London Breed, President 
Board of Supervisors 
City and County of San Francisco 
1 Dr. Carlton Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
RE:  1006 Market Street CUA Appeal 
 
Dear President Breed and Supervisors: 
 
On behalf of Tenderloin Neighborhood Development Corporation (TNDC), I am 
writing to express our intent to withdraw the Conditional Use Authorization Appeal 
we filed on April 18 of this year.  This appeal is no longer relevant in light of the 
Board’s decision on the project on Tuesday, June 21.  However, since the Appeal was 
noticed, it must be heard at the full board next week, on June 28, and we cannot 
officially withdraw the appeal.   Please consider this letter our intention to no longer 
pursue the appeal.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at dfalk@tndc.org or (415) 264-7949 with any questions 
or concerns. Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Donald S. Falk 
Chief Executive Officer 
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